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Transfer of Cailhallan Wood 
 
 
The Coilhallan Wood is used by the locals and the visitor for it’s peaceful low level walks, enjoyed by 
dog walkers and runners  and it’s litter free.  There is  not disruption to the residents in the area. It’s 
great for older active adults and it’s safe.  The Wood  provides  home to woodland habitats without 
any disruption.  
 
I object to transfer of Coilhallan Wood.  
 
The study presented by CCDT doesn’t reflect on current or future  economic climate, nor needs of 
community of the Callander, the funding in long term is NOT sustainable.  The support for woodland 
habitats can’t be achieved with mobile café and extra litter. Extra trails for mountain bikes don’t 
compliment any improvements to the wood either.  In the short future the only point of sale will be 
the timer sale  which will destroy Coilhallan Wood in long term and leave  CCDT with  no other 
financial aid.  
 
As a resident and regular user  of the Coilhallan Wood with understanding of business needs the 
study is not sustainable and doesn’t support real needs of the area. The FLS  ownership and 
management  is imperative for the area.  The CCDT should entre into agreement with FLS to create 
opportunities to develop the area.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 

 




